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Vang, Nhia (CI-StPaul)

From: Moser, Lynn (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 1:50 PM

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Vang, Nhia (CI-StPaul)

Subject: FW: John N Allen/Industrial Equities Group - Special Assessment Matters

Attachments: IE - Objection to Assessment - Filed with City Clerk (from City Website).pdf

Good Afternoon, 

 

The two addresses identified as having a significant grade difference were discussed at the hearing and Real Estate and 

Street Maintenance agree that the assessment should be removed for 1004 and 1012 Raymond Avenue.   

 

Thank you. 

 

Lynn 

 

From: Jeffery Mcnaught [mailto:jeff@jmcnaughtlaw.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 12:58 PM 

To: Moser, Lynn (CI-StPaul) <lynn.moser@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Subject: John N Allen/Industrial Equities Group - Special Assessment Matters 

 

Lynn, 

 

I write in followup to the hearing on Monday (10/17) regarding the city special assessment levy. I appeared at the 

hearing on behalf of John Allen/Industrial Equities Group. At the hearing, we discussed the assessment levy on seven 

parcels owned by Industrial Equities/Affiliates. Of those seven parcels we propose to withdraw our objection to the 

assessment on five parcels if the city would withdraw the assessment on two parcels. The two parcels I identified were 

the subject of an assessment levy last year (2015) relating to the reconstruction of Raymond Avenue. While these 

properties have Raymond Avenue addresses, neither parcel has access to the street and in fact the parcels lie at the foot 

of an embankment that extends up to the street. Accordingly, neither parcel realistically received any benefit from the 

assessment. The city agreed then and withdrew the assessment. I attach a copy of the objection filed last year in 

connection with the Raymond Reconstruction project. The situation is repeated with respect to the current assessment. 

 

Our request is that the current assessment be withdrawn for the same two parcels as it was for the past assessment. 

The parcels are these: 

 

Property Reference Address PID Amount 

Bradford Industrial 1012 Raymond Ave 29-29-23-13-0028 $1,726.54 

Bradford Industrial 1004 Raymond Ave 29-29-23-13-0030 $878.24 

 

 

 

The other parcels for which objections were submitted are these in the table below.  

 

Property Name Address PID Amount 

Annex 2346 Wycliff St 29-29-23-42-0009 $499.00 

Annex 2342 Wycliff St 29-29-23-42-0010 $499.00 

Annex 935 Bradford St 29-29-23-42-0011 $2,934.12 
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Meridian 620 Pelham Blvd 32-29-23-21-0042 $8,343.28 

Bradford 2392 Wycliff St 29-29-23-13-0036 $1,836.32 

 

Please contact me with any questions. Thank you much. 

 

 
Jeffery J. McNaught 
201 Ridgewood Avenue 

Minneapolis MN 55403 

Office: 612.578.8455 

Cell: 612.964.2758 

Email: jeff@jmcnaughtlaw.com 

www.jmcnaughtlaw.com 

 

 
This is a transmission from The Law Offices of Jeffery J. McNaught, LLC, and may contain information which is privileged, 
confidential and protected by the attorney-client or attorney work-product privileges. If you are not the addressee, note that any 
disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you have received this transmission in 
error, please destroy it and delete it from your terminal and notify this firm immediately. 
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